
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:    

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  

 

RECENTLY DECEASED:   

Kathleen Lawlor & Mary Bent 

 

MONTH’S MIND:    

Desmond Swan, Tommy Ousby & Bríd Cannon 

                                                                                                                            
ANNIVERSARIES:    

Frances & Bertie Scanlon, George Cooke, Helen Gibson, Bella Marks 
Patrick & Nora Fitzsimons, Paul Duffy, Betty Farrell, Con Harnett 
Paula & Noel Whelan, May Greer, Catherine Maguire, Liam Walsh 
Deceased Members of the Whelan, Coughlan & Morgan Families. 
Michael Quaid. 

ENROLMENTS  SEPTEMBER 2019.—ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SCHOOL 

Enrolments For Marino Parish AND Siblings From Other Parishes are on the 15th, 
16th and 17th January 2019 between 10 am – 12 noon in the school.  
Requirements for enrolments are a birth certificate and 2 documents stating resi-
dential address for those who reside in the Parish. You must also have your child’s 
PPS number.  These documents must state the full name of parent/guardian and 
full address, and at least one of these documents must be dated within the three 
months prior to enrolment date.   Examples of acceptable documents include (but 
are not limited to): Driver’s licence, utility bills, P60, P45, Tax certificates, voting 
cards, copies of electoral register records, Bank statements.                                                                  
Applications cannot be accepted if the above requirements are not brought.                                                                                                       
To qualify for Parish enrolment you must either own or rent a dwelling in the Par-
ish.  Enrolments from other parishes are on the 22nd,23rd and 24th of January 
2019 between 10 am – 12 noon.  
Requirements for enrolments are a birth certificate and your child’s PPS number.                                                                                                                       
Applications cannot be accepted if the above requirements are not brought.                                                                                                     
27th January is the closing date for enrolments and NO applications will be taken 
after this date  

The Baptism of the Lord                                        
13th January 2019 

Mass Times 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                    

Sunday:   

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 p.m.  

Weekdays:  

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. (Monday 

to Friday) 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.30. p.m. (Vigil) 

Working Holy Days:  

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 a.m.  

St. Patrick’s Day:                    

As Sunday 

Bank Holidays:   

10.00 a.m. (Church  closes at 

11.00 a.m.) 

Confessions: 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00 

p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 

Thursday - Eve of First Fri-

days:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

Baptisms:                 

From Mar 2019 Baptisms will 

be held on the 2nd Sat  of the  

month  at 12.00 noon  

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:    info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website:   www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish 

Thought for the day  

The great scenes in the Bible, precisely because 
of their greatness and indeed uniqueness, can 
be difficult to access personally. For the Bap-
tism of Jesus, there are at least two potential 
approaches. Firstly, we could go back in our 
minds to a life-changing turning point in our 
own lives, so that we can speak of before and 
after. Secondly, we could also turn to our own 
experience when we felt deeply the affirmation 
of our identity and worth as “the beloved” of 
someone. In the case of Jesus, these are com-
bined: his identity and life are one, something 
we would like to be able say about ourselves 
too.  

 

Prayer Abba, Father, let us hear again today 
your words of affirmation to Jesus and in Jesus 
to us all. As your beloved sons and daughters, 
draw us more closely into your own life of love. 
Amen.  

Hymns:                                                                                              

Entrance Hymn:  ‘Hymn 8  Page 8                                   

Recessional:                The Light ogfChrist 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


Confirmation Mass - The 12.30pm 
Mass next Sunday, 20th January 
will be the final parish Mass for the 
6th class boys and girls and their 
families before they celebrate the 
Sacrament of Confirmation on 
March 1st and March 8th. We look 
forward to welcoming them all on 
Sunday and praying with them as 
they get ready to confirm their faith. 
Anne Dooley, Parish Catechist.  

Christmas Dues—Offerings of 
Christmas dues are being gratefully 
received—the parish team thank 
you most sincerely for your contin-
ued support. 

Eucharistic Adoration takes place 
every Monday afternoon in our Par-
ish Church from 3.00 p.m. to 4.00 
p.m.  New members welcome. 

Eucharistic Adoration in Clonturk 
House, Ormond Road,  will resume 
this Sunday night 13th January at 7 
p.m.  All are welcome. 

Marino Parish Knitting Group – the 
‘Knitwits’ will be back in action on  

Saturday 19th January 2019 from 
10.30 a.m. to 12.30 p.m. in the An-
nadale Room. New members wel-
come (even if you don’t 
knit…………..) 

Weekly Scripture Reflection Group  
will continue each Thursday morn-
ing in the Annadale Room from 
10.30 a.m..                                                    
All are welcome. 

The scripture based contemplative 
prayer group meet in the Oratory, 
Clonturk House, Ormond Road, each 
Tuesday for 1 hour, beginning at 
8.00 pm.   

The Irish Catholic— the Irish Catho-
lic Newspaper is now available to 
buy from the Sacristy—€2.00 per 
copy 

Ard Scoil Rís -  All travelling to Zam-
bia on 1st February would like to 
thank the people of Marino for their  
support towards their recent Church 
gate Collection, it reflects the gener-
osity of the parish. 

ACCOMMODATION REQUIRED in the Parish on Tues 29th and Wed 30th of 
January for a team of young people (aged between 18 & 25) who are coming 
to give a pre-Confirmation retreat to the 6th classes. These young people 
(from NET Ministries) fund-raise in order to take a year out to give parish & 
school retreats and we are delighted to welcome them to the parish. If you 
have a spare room and would be prepared to provide hospitality either to 2 
young men or 2 young women from the team, please contact the Parish Cat-
echist, Anne Dooley on 0860698230 or through the Parish Office.  

 Church Repository/Shop:  The 
Church Repository/Shop is open 
every Tuesday and Thursday morn-
ing after 10.00 a.m. Mass and after 
11.00 a.m. Mass on Sundays. We 
have a good supply of sacramental 
mementos for boys and girls for all 
special occasions.  

Signed Mass Cards are also availa-
ble  from the Parish shop as well as 
the Sacristy. 

The Fairview Marino Tuesday Club 
supports our older friends and 
neighbours who may have difficulty 
in getting out and about. The club 
meets every Tuesday 2 p.m. to 4.30 
p.m. in the Carleton Hall for social 
activities, light refreshments and a 
chat. The club is run by volunteers. 
If you would like to volunteer as a 
driver we would be delighted to 
hear from you. Contact Liz on 087 
6560331 or email thetuesday-
club2014@gmail.com for more in-
formation.  

Family Offering—By now everyone 
should have received their Family 
Offering envelope boxes as the 

Family Offering year now runs from 
1st January to 31st December. If 
you did not receive a box and 
would like one please contact the 
Parish Office/Sacristy on 8332772.              

Direct Debit is also an available op-
tion. 

Fairview Marino Mens Shed   Every 
Wednesday at 11am till 1pm in St 
Vincent's GAA club.                        
Come along for a chat & cup of tea/
coffee. Help design an active plan of 
activities for the year.                                 
You might just be surprised .             
New members welcome  

Used Stamps—if you have used 
stamps after the Christmas period 
Sr. Mary would be delighted to re-
ceive them. They are used in Mis-
sion work and can be left into the 
sacristy. Many thanks. 

SAVE THE DATE—Knock 1978-2019  
Our Dublin Diocese Pilgrimage to 
Knock, to be led by his Grace Arch-
bishop Diarmuid Martin, will take 
place on Saturday April 27th 2019. 
Full programme details to follow. 

Parish Lotto: 

There was no winner of the Parish Lotto this week. The 
winning numbers were:   24, 25, 29 & 32 

The jackpot now stands at €6,000.00 

Last entries for the weekly Draw before 1.00 p.m. Monday 
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